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Plum Coulee Bergthaler Church 
Box 14  51 Centre Street North  Plum Coulee, MB  R0G 1R0 

www.plumcouleebergthaler.com       pcbergthaler@gmail.com 
Ph. # 204-829-3609  Fax # 204-829-7950 

 

JANUARY 27, 2019 

The Baptism of Jesus - Matthew 3:1-17 NIV 

Pastor Rob Penner 

CHURCH PRAYER NEEDS & REQUESTS 

PRAISE GOD: 
U For Salvation through Jesus Christ. 
U For giving us His Spirit, marking us with Him, and 

guaranteeing our future inheritance. 
PRAY: 
U For Donna Pauls, as she mourns the passing of her 

husband, Herb Pauls. 
U For our seniors, as the Lord ministers through them in 

amazing ways. 
U For wisdom, as we have our annual membership meeting on 

February 7th. 
U For our church family, in care homes: Isaac Braun, Abe 

Peters, Elizabeth Janzen, Annie Kehler, Helena Martin, 
Henry Neufeld, Katherine Wiebe. 

U For Linda Dyck (recovering from a stroke), Gaby Dueck 
(health), Anne Giesbrecht (home), Elma Janzen (home). 

PRAY for our Missionaries at home & abroad: 
U Chris & Audrey Harms @ Pembina Valley Bible Camp 
U Eric Friesen @ Youth With A Mission Kenya 
U Stephen Siemens @ Boundary Trails Health Centre 
U Mike & Gaby Dueck @ Amistad Familiar 
U Dan & Melissa Whitcombe @ Beyond Ourselves  
U Mike & Tanya Giesbrecht @ Winkler Bible Camp 
U Chloe Wiebe @ Winkler Bible Camp 
U Derek & Cheryl Unrau @ Rift Valley Academy 
U Tim & Michelle Harder @ Ethnos360  

 



Church News 
OUR SYMPATHY 

We as a congregation would like to express our sincere 
condolences to Donna Pauls on the passing of her husband, 
Herb Pauls.  May you grieve with hope as Herb is in the 
presence of the Lord and feel the warmth of the Comforter’s 
arms as He holds you as you grieve. The funeral for Herb will 
take place on Tuesday January 29, at 2:00pm in our church. 

CHURCH POTLUCK 

Everyone is welcome to join us today following the worship 
service, for a church potluck! Let’s share a delicious meal and 
enjoy the fellowship with one another around the table!  Chris 
Harms will be sharing about Pembina Valley Bible Camp. 

REPORT BOOKS & ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

Copies of the report book are available to pick up in the link 
or if you would prefer a digital copy, please contact the office 
with your request and we will email it out.  Please remember 
to bring your report books to the annual membership meeting 
on Thursday, February 7 at 7:00pm. 

MAZATLAN OUTREACH 

The Mazatlan Outreach has been postponed due to a lack of 
participants.  A fall outreach is being considered for a possibly 
in November. 

WINTER FUN DAY @ PEMBINA VALLEY BIBLE CAMP 

Winter Fun Day will be on Saturday, February 23, from 10am – 
evening, at the Pembina Valley Bible Camp.  The cost is 
$10/person, and children 4 & under are free.  This includes 
brunch, supper, and activities – skating/hockey, broomball, 
snowshoeing, and tobogganing.  Bring outdoor clothes, board 
games, and potluck snack (for throughout the day and 
evening).  Water and coffee will be provided.  Brunch will be 
served at 11:00am and supper at 5pm.  Please sign up in the 
link by Sunday, February 17. 
 
 

CHILD CARE 

Childcare will be available during the message for ages 1 – K. 
MOMS MORNING OUT 

Moms Morning Out will be running every Wednesday morning, 
from now till March 6, 9:30AM-11:15AM.  We invite all Moms 
to come out for a morning of fellowship, fun, speakers, crafts, 
and snacks.  Childcare is provided for children ages 1-5.   

We are still looking for childcare volunteers.  It can be for one 
morning or multiple mornings.  Any amount is helpful!  If you 
are interested in serving this way, please contact Alli Siemens 
at allisiemens@gmail.com, or call 204-829-3065 or text 204-
362-2562. 

JUNIOR YOUTH 

After many years of enjoyment, we had had to retire the Air 
Hockey Table.  To replace it, we would love to get some games 
such as Blokus, and Kerplunk.  If you would like to donate one 
of these, or have a different activity that you believe our 
Junior Highs would enjoy, please contact Judy Bueckert at 
204-384-9408. 

The Junior Youth is also looking for a Foosball Table.  If you 
have one that you would be willing to donate or sell, please 
contact Judy Bueckert at 204-384-9408. 

THIS WEEK AT PCBC 

Today @ Noon Church Potluck (Chris Harms sharing) 
Mon @ 5:15pm Agassiz Prison Ministry 
Wed @ 9:30am Moms Morning Out 
Wed @ 7:30pm Jr. & Sr. Youth 
Sun @ 9:00am Adult & Children’s Sunday School  
Sun @ 10:15am  Worship Service 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Feb 7 Annual Membership Meeting 
Feb 23 Winter Fun Day @ Pembina Valley Bible Camp 
Feb 25 Agassiz Prison Ministry 


